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Subject: Neighbourhood Policing Strategy  Public 

Which outcomes in the City Corporation’s Corporate 

Plan does this proposal aim to impact directly?   

1  

Does this proposal require extra revenue and/or 

capital spending?  

N/A 

If so, how much?  N/A 

What is the source of Funding?  N/A  

Has this Funding Source been agreed with the 

Chamberlain’s Department?  

N/A  

Report of: Commissioner of Police 
Pol 76-23 

For Information  

Report author: Superintendent Amanda Wolf / Chief 

Inspector Sarah Dobinson  

   

Summary 

 

The HMICFRS PEEL inspection recommended City of London Police should develop a 
strategy for providing neighbourhood policing. 
  
The neighbourhood policing and engagement strategy covers dedicated ward officers and 
the partnership and prevention hub. While its focus is on crime prevention and community 
engagement it is only one element of the force-wide response which seeks to achieve these 
aims and keep people who live, work and visit the City safe and feeling safe. 
  
The purpose of the strategy is to provide direction to the neighbourhood policing team and 
provide the public with an overview of what to expect from our neighbourhood policing 
function. It is consistent with other neighbourhood policing strategies and aligned to the 
National Police Chiefs’ Council Neighbourhood Policing Guidelines. 
  
The strategy is currently in draft form and City of London Police has sought feedback from 
stakeholders, including HMICFRS, which will be incorporated into the final version and 
submitted to Police Authority Board in September for information.  
 

Recommendation  

Members are asked to note the report.  
 

 

 

Appendices  

 

Appendix 1- Draft Neighbourhood Policing Strategy  
  


